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Comments: Dear Forest Service

It is truly outrageous that you are even thinking of allowing toxic mining in the sacred Black Hills. Don't you think
our country has desecrated enough sacred indigenous land with our greed? Our children and grandchildren
need clean water and we cannot afford to poison more of it. And -- if greed is something you cannot rid yourself
of, remember the wealth that comes from tourist and recreation areas. Don't destroy that source of revenue.
Please withdraw this proposal to the Secretary of the Interior immediately.

Thank you for listening to your humanity.



